

07 August 2025

Dear Trinity College Community

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Sabrina Hughes, current Vice Principal of our College, has today been appointed as the next Principal of Mazenod College, Lesmurdie, WA, commencing at the start of the 2026 school year. This is a wonderful and much deserved opportunity for Sabrina and we wish her every success in this important leadership role.

In her nearly six years at Trinity College, Sabrina has made a significant impact providing invaluable support for our College community, our Staff, the College Leadership Team and me personally as the Principal. She has been integral in helping to shape the strategic directions of the College and in producing positive cultural shift. She is to be commended on her support of the staff, students and parents at Trinity and for her lived commitment to the Edmund Rice charism.

Sabrina has taught and led in Catholic schools over many years, with 16 years in Senior leadership roles at Lumen Christi College, Mercedes College and more recently as part of our community at Trinity College.

Sabrina is a former parent at Mazenod College, a local parishioner, and she is currently a member of the Mazenod College Board, leading the Faith and Mission Committee. I am sure that her leadership experience and drive for community growth and success will be welcomed by Mazenod College.

Sabrina is a person of the highest integrity with an excellent understanding of Catholic mission. We will miss her calm presence, attention to detail and outstanding work ethic. She will bring many gifts and much wisdom to the Mazenod Community.

Our College will shortly begin the process of finding a new Vice Principal for Trinity College. Following consultation with key stakeholders, we hope to advertise for the Vice Principal role, with an appointment expected to be made by EREA Colleges in late Term 3.

The Trinity community will have time to further acknowledge Sabrina's contributions to the College before the end of the school year. In the interim, I am sure that you will join me in congratulating Sabrina on this significant Principal appointment. We wish her every success and all of God's Blessings for the future ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Darren O'Neill College Principal

Varren O'Naill